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CONGRATULATIONS BRAVES! 

EDMONTON MINOR HOCKEY WEEK SUCCESSES 
 

Atom 7 Gold - Ducks Division 

Peewee 5 Silver - McKinley Division 

Bantam 2 Silver - Frederick Division 

 

Midget 2 Silver - Davis Division 

  



  

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

 

We are always looking for volunteers to 

sell the progressive lottery tickets at home 

games.  Contact Renee Kadatz if you still 

need to fulfill a volunteer shift.  The 

progressive lottery schedule can be found 

on the website.   

http://baha.ab.ca/article/37609 

director-fundraising-promotions@baha.ab.ca 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LOCKER CHECKOUT 

When preparing for locker checkouts at 

the beginning of March please ensure: 

 jerseys are clean with C’s and A’s 

removed and numbers in order from 

smallest to largest,  

 any loaned goalie equipment is 

returned,  

 ALL keys signed out are returned.  

A schedule for sign-outs will be posted on 

the Equipment Room door once teams 

begin to finish their season.   

Equipment refund cheques will be 

provided as teams complete locker 

checkouts. 

Mike Leblanc - Equipment Director 

equipment-director@baha.ca 

 

 

  

BANTAM PHILIP OH MEMORIAL 

AND IP TOURNAMENTS 

 

The Bantam Philip Oh Memorial 

Tournament was held on December 

28-30, 2017. 

Bantam 3 won gold (tier 4/5).  

Bantam 4 won silver in their tier. 

 

The IP Boston Pizza Invitational 

Tournament held on January 20-21, 

2018 with both tournaments being a 

huge success.   

 

I would like to send a huge shout-out 

to all the parents, volunteers, and team 

reps that took time to help out for the 

events.  All the kids had a lot of fun 

and there was a great display of 

sportsmanship throughout both events. 

  

Marcie Kagi - Tournament Director 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://baha.ab.ca/article/37609


  

 

It’s that time of year to consider nominations for BAHA 

scholarships.   There are many young players in our 

association who demonstrate leadership and community 

spirit on and off the ice.  Please take the time to review the 

scholarship criteria and nominate a deserving candidate 

today. 

http://www.baha.ab.ca/content/Scholarship 

 

 

 

  



GET YOUR BAHA JERSEYS NOW 

 

Grab a jersey and cheer on your team as many are entering provincial 

playdowns and year end tournaments.  Used BAHA jerseys are available for 

purchase in various sizes.  Contact Mike Leblanc to get yours today!  

Mike Leblanc - Equipment Director 

equipment-director@baha.ca 

 

 

  

AWARDS  

To recognize all of the hard work and tireless dedication of our many 

volunteers, BAHA would like to introduce the following awards of recognition: 

 Coach Of The Year Award 

 Manager Of The Year Award 

 Official Of The Year Award 

 Volunteer Of The Year Award. 

Members are invited to nominate a manager, coach or volunteer by visiting 

the awards section on the website found under the BAHA information 

heading.   

  

  



 

 

 

 

YEAR END BASH 

The BAHA year end bash will take 

place on Saturday March 24th at the 

Beaumont Senior’s Center.  Come out 

and celebrate another great year of 

hockey.  Tickets are $20 and can be 

purchased on the website by accessing 

the BAHA store tab.   

 

 

 

 

 

COACHES TOURNAMENT 

The annual coaches draft party and 

tournament will be held on March 23 

and 24th this year.  Details will be 

emailed soon to all coaches eagerly 

anticipating the grudge match. 

A manager’s appreciation is also in 

the works with more information to 

come. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

 

The AGM will be held on Thursday May 10th at 7:00pm at Le Centre Communautaire 

de Beaumont/Beaumont Community Center (CCBCC).  This is an opportunity to 

hear and reflect on BAHA growth, changes and challenges over the year.  It also is 

an important venue for members to voice feedback and elect new board members 

for the season moving forward.  Board positions up for nomination will be included in 

the April Newsletter. 

  

  

IMPORTANT DATES!!! 
 



 

BEAUMONT HOCKEY ACADEMY 
OPEN HOUSE, INFORMATION & 
REGISTRATION NIGHT 

Open to all current Grade 3-8 students attending Beaumont Black 

Gold Schools. 

For more information on the program, please contact: 

Dylan Dellezay at dylan.dellezay@blackgold.ca 

We welcome you to visit our instructional teams’ websites.  

www.elitepowerskating.com 

www.iangordongoaltending.com  

 

 

BEAUMONT 

HOCKEY ACADEMY 

____ 

Open House, 

Information and 

Registration Night 

____ 

Wednesday, March 

14th @ 5:30-7:00pm 

____ 

École Coloniale 

Estates School 

____ 

Contact 
dylan.dellezay@blackgold.ca 

OPEN HOUSE, 

INFORMATION AND 

REGISTRATION NIGHT 
For the 2018/19 School Year 
Wednesday, March 14, 2018 

5:30-7:00pm 

École Coloniale Estates School 

  

http://www.elitepowerskating.com/
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